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Chair Yamashita, Vice Chair Kitagawa, and members of the committee, thank you for the 
opportunity to submit testimony on Senate Bill 1138, HD1. 

The State Procurement Office (SPO) supports this bill as it provides clear guidance to 
purchasing agencies which documents shall not be disclosed at a debriefing.  The SPO 
appreciates that the House Draft 1 of this bill includes clarifying language per our comments we 
made in previous testimony. 

Thank you. 
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